
Honoring Marcie Harris – 30 years as of Sept 2015 
 

Kudos! 
¨        We are very pleased to honor Marcie Harris’s 30 years of 

service in the Department of Orthodontics.  Marcie began her 
career in the Fears Clinic, went to Graduate Prosthodontics, 
and then found her home in the Department of Orthodontics 
20 years ago.  During these two decades, she has been 
involved with training more than 100 orthodontists who 
practice and teach all over the world.  That is quite an 
accomplishment!   Marcie has been involved with many 
changes during her time at UW Orthodontics.  She has served 
under 3 Chairs and several Clinic Directors, and was a great 
help during the remodeling of our clinic which occurred 4 
years ago.  She also witnessed many changes in the field of 
orthodontics, including the transition to completely digital 
records, the advent of aligner treatment, and the use of 
implanted anchorage devices.  Marcie’s positive and helpful 
attitude has been much appreciated by the residents and 
faculty over her entire career at the UW.  All of her former 
students and colleagues join us in congratulating her and 
thanking her for her 30 years of dedicated service to the 
School of Dentistry and the Department of Orthodontics. – Dr. 
Greg Huang and Dr. Geoff Greenlee 

  


